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Moe's Southwest Grill Schillin
Family Meals

Taco Kit $45.99
Build Your Own Taco Kit. Comes

with 12 soft flour tortillas, your choice
of 2 proteins, lettuce, shredded
cheese, pico de gallo, rice, beans,
sour cream, and a bowl of Moes
famous queso to share. As usual, the
chips and salsa are on us. Feeds 4-6.

Nacho Kit $42.55
Everyone gets to create their own

masterpiece with our Build Your Own
Nacho Kit. Comes with chips, your
choice of 2 proteins, TWO bowls of
queso (dream come true), beans,
pico de gallo, sour cream, jalapeos
and salsa. Feeds 4-6.

Fajita Kit $52.48
Add a little sizzle to your group

meal with Moes Build Your Own
Fajita Kit. Comes with 12 soft flour
tortillas, your choice of 2 proteins,
grilled peppers and onions, lettuce,
cheese, beans, rice, sour cream, pico
de gallo, handcrafted guac and a
bowl of Moes famous queso. Plus,
dont forgetfree chips & salsa! Feeds
4-6.

Bowls
Homewrecker Bowl

Your favorite burrito is also a bowl -
your choice of protein, rice, beans,
shredded cheese, shredded lettuce,
pico de gallo, sour cream and yes,
guac is included.

Bowl
Your favorite burrito is also a bowl -

your choice of protein, rice, beans,
shredded cheese, shredded lettuce,
pico de gallo, and sour cream.

Nachos
Build Your Own Nachos

Build the nachos of your dreams.
Topped off with our famous queso.

Salads
Build You Own Salad

Not your typical bowl of greens.
Pile your favorite ingredients on a
bed of chopped romaine, and your
choice of protein (including organic
tofu). Top it off with chipotle ranch or
southwest vinaigrette.

Extras
Side of Guacamole $3.09
Guacamole (cup) $5.74
Guacamole (bowl) $9.05
Side of Queso $3.09
Queso (cup) $5.74
Queso (bowl) $9.05

Burritos
Choice of: black or pinto beans, grilled
chicken, steak, pork, ground beef, or
tofu. All burritos served with crispy
tortilla chips and salsa. Vegetarian

option also available.
Homewrecker Burrito

Rice, beans, choice of meat,
shredded cheese, salsa, guacamole,
sour cream and lettuce.

Burrito
Rice, beans, choice of meat,

shredded cheese, salsa, guacamole,
sour cream and lettuce.

Moe Meat Moe Cheese Burrito $14.94
Featuring Moe s Famous Queso.

Double portion of all-natural sirloin
steak, seasoned rice, black beans,
shredded cheese, and pico de gallo.

Edgy Veggie Burrito $10.89
Featuring NEW Moe s Sauce.

Cilantro lime rice, black beans, grilled
peppers & onions, roasted corn
salsa, shredded cheese, and
guacamole.

Quesadillas
Served with chips and salsa/ comes
with sour cream and pico de gallo
Chicken Club Quesadilla

Think BLT, but better - white meat
Chicken, bacon, shredded lettuce,
shredded cheese, pico de gallo and
chipotle ranch dressing layered in a
grilled tortilla.

Quesadilla
All of your fave ingredients

sandwiched in a grilled soft tortilla.

Tacos
1 Taco $4.59
(2) Tacos $9.05
(3) Tacos $11.95

Kids Menu
Includes your choice of cookie.
Power Wagon

Hard or soft taco with choice of
grilled meat, shredded cheese and
lettuce.

Moo Moo Mr Cow
Kid sized burrito with choice of

grilled meat, beans, rice, shredded
cheese and pico de gallo.

Mini Masterpiece
Kid-sized cheese quesadilla with a

side of sour cream.

Drinks
Kids Drink $1.59
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